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The bill makes blank appropriations from the general fund to the commissioner of public safety for 

supplemental nonprofit security grants. Nonprofits whose applications for funding through the 

Federal Emergency Management Agency’s nonprofit security grant program are eligible for the 

supplemental grants. Nonprofits may receive grants of up to $75,000, except that the total received 

by any organization from both the federal and state programs shall not exceed $75,000. 


